A look back at the week
We're going on a bear hunt!

i

Talk about your family with
your child. Talk about family
members, places you like to
go as a family and special
family events.

Reminders

Please provide your child with a refillable water
bottle and sun hat.

We are looking to use recycled materials in our
learning environments. We kindly ask for any of
the following donations of old pots and pans,
funnels, pipes, large plastic soda bottles, kitchen
roll tubes, cereal boxes, old fabric and butter
tubs.

Next week we are continuing to learn
about ourselves and our families

Please bring in a family photo that
we can use to talk about our families.
We are learning to:

Listen carefully to sounds around us
Count accurately objects

Recognise numbers to 10

Keep clean and healthy

Sequence and retell a story

We are learning about keeping clean and healthy next week and we encourage healthy

snacks. Please help your child to make healthy food choices for snack time.




